
 

Notice of El Paso Electric Company Transmission Planning Meeting 
Meeting Notice Posting Date: February 4, 2022 

 
 
El Paso Electric Company (EPE) System Planning will host a public transmission 
planning meeting in accordance with EPE’s OATT via conference call, +1 915-320-
3480, Conference ID 792 903 689# on Wednesday, March 2, 2022 starting at 1:00 PM 
MST. Participants may participate by telephone or the Teams link provided via email 
to those participants that RSVP as detailed below.  
 
If anyone wishes to provide commentary regarding EPE’s System Expansion Plan, 
please send these, by March 31, 2022, to the following E-mail address: 
EPESystemPlanning@epelectric.com  
 

Please RSVP via email by Friday, February 25, 2022 to the following E-mail address: 
EPESystemPlanning@epelectric.com 
 
For general questions please contact David Tovar or Louis Vigil. 

 
David Tovar 
Manager, System Planning 
Dav.Tovar@epelectric.com 
(915) 543-4355 

 
Louis Vigil 
Planning Engineer 
Louis.Vigil@epelectric.com  
(915) 351-4202 
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